
This secondary political upload is being submitted to match up with the timely-posted Order 

document. Station was prevented in uploading the full documentation, including the required 

NAB forms, because of a temporary OPIF technical issue that prevented any uploads greater 

than 1 MB. FCC Staff was aware of this technical issue, as noted in an initial response to 

Station’s Help Request (ID No. HD0001078413) filed on October 25, 2022. 


